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August 22, 2024

BULLETIN

TO: ALL RIVER OPERATING COMPANY/NABET-CWA MEMBERS:
Dear Sisters and Brothers,

NABET-CWA and River Operating Company will resume bargaining on September 3,
2024. The Union’s negotiating committee and management representatives will be meeting in
person at Yankee Stadium. The Union has emphasized to the Company that it would like to
increase the pace of negotiations. The Company has indicated that it will provide a full
economic package proposal at our next bargaining session. The parties have also scheduled
an additional meeting on September 25, 2024.

The Committee thanks all members for their resolve and patience during these
negotiations.

In solidarity,

Your NABET-CWA Bargaining Committee

Lou Marinaro - NABET-CWA Vice President, NABET-CWA Local 11 President
Max Sicherman - NABET-CWA Local 11 General Counsel & Grievance Chair

Jim Shutterly - NABET-CWA Local 11 Shop Steward
Eric Capstick - NABET-CWA Local 11 Shop Steward
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